
July 2022: Adding momentum to the ongoing Swachhata Pakhwada 2022, OIL FHQ 
organized a Shramdaan activity to create awareness about cleanliness and hygiene 
near St. Xavier's Higher Secondary School, Duliajan. 
Oil Indians voluntarily participated in the cleanliness drive of the area and disposed 
off the garbage in designated garbage bins. 
#oilindialtd #oilindia #oilindialimited 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


